Margaret Jones
Flat B

344 Finchley Road
NW3 7Al

18 January 2016

Regeneration and Planning
Development Management
London Borough of Camden
Town Hall

Judd Street

WCIH 8ND

Dear Ms Kristina Smith

PLANNING APPLICATION REFERENCE: 2015/5681/P

I do not support this application for a dog grooming salon at:

Flat B

5 Platt’s Lane

London

NW3 7NP

Their rear garden is by the side of 344 Finchley Road, which is behind my bedroom window and
bathroom. I can hear their 3 dogs barking in my bedroom and bathroom all the time and this would

mean even more noise on a daily basis from the extras dogs on the premises.

I hope you will consider my objection to this application which I feel strongly about.

Kind regards

Margaret Jones



